
Hello Chubby Bunny Members! Hope you are enjoying the cooler and pleasant temperatures and all the wonderful 
rain. It's so nice for the city to get a bath every once in a while.
Here's the news...
 
Farm Visit - The annual farm visit will be Saturday, September 25th. We will visit our dairy provider in the 
morning and then have a tour and catered lunch at the Chubby Bunny farm in the afternoon. If you would like to 
receive more specific information about the trip please email daphne.smithnaylor@yahoo.com, if you have not 
done so already.
 
- Farm News: All about cover crops and what they do. Plus this week's share...
- Recipe: Kale Chips
- Recipe: Spaghetti with Olive Oil, Garlic and Zucchini
- Recipe: Leek and Potato Soup
- Recipe: Eggplant Balls
- Recipe: Chocolate Zucchini Cake

 


